
In the News… 

Eric and Hina 

We would like to congratulate Eric Yee Sensei and Hina Yamauchi in getting married on June 08, 

2014 in Vancouver.  Eric Sensei has been a long time instructor for Shito Ryu karate as well as 

for kobudo.  We are very happy that he had met the love of his life and has made everything 

official now.  For more pictures, please visit our photo section.  Congratulations Eric and Hina!! 

 

Birth of Joshua Wolak 

We would also like to congratulate Arthur Wolak, a member of Shimbukan Vancouver Shibu 

Dojo on being a daddy again.  Both Arthur and his wife, Anna, had a new addition to their family 

on June 6th at 1252 am.  Born, 7 lb 14 oz, is Joshua Leon Wolak, named after Arthur’s maternal 

grandfather.  Congratulations to Arthur, Anna, and Jacob for the new addition to the family! 

 



2014 Gasshuku 

We will be having our gasshuku this year for Seito Shito Ryu from October 3rd-5th at Hammond 

Kyoshi’s Dojo in Marysville, WA.  This will be a great exchange of training for Canadian, US and 

Mexican Seito Shito Ryu practitioners.  Make sure you keep your calendar open for this event!   

2014 Vancouver Shimbukan Workshop 

We will be hosting the first Ryukyu Kobudo Shimbukan workshop in Canada.  This will be the 

first visit for Hiroshi Akamine to Canada for kobudo.  The dates for the workshop are from 

October 7th-11th and will include training in traditional Shorin Ryu karate as well as Ryukyu 

Kobudo.  More information to follow for this premier event! 

 


